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I support removing/ending automatic voter registration through the Oregon Motor 

Voter law/rule. Voters voted,  on several occasions, to not implement this yet Kate 

Brown went against the people and did it anyway. This law is fraught with many 

issues. One being, it allows illegals and ineligible people to vote. Two, it changes 

people's voting/voters status to NAV. Which could drastically change how things are 

voted on. Simply put, it's a bad law. 


